
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

VILLAGE OF MIDDLEPORT  

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held 

by the Village Board of the Village of Middleport on the 18th 

day of January, 2023 at 7:00 p.m., at the Village Hall, 24 Main 

Street, Middleport, New York, on a proposed increase in water 

and sewer rents within the Village. The proposed resolution 

would increase water rates as follows: 

 

  Minimum and up to 5,000 gallons $39.28 

  Next 70,000 gallons    $5.99/1,000 gallons 

  Over 75,000 gallons    $4.27/1,000 gallons 

  Meter Rental Charge    $3.50 

 

 Sewer rents are based on water consumption and would 

increase as follows:  

 

  Minimum and up to 5,000 gallons $51.78 

  Next 70,000 gallons    $5.99/1,000 gallons 

  Over 75,000 gallons    $4.27/1,000 gallons   

 

 At such public hearing, all persons interested, who wish to 

be heard will be heard. 

 

 

Dated:  January 12, 2023 

       Lisa M. VanBuren 

       Village Clerk  

                               Village of Middleport 


